
 
 
 
 

 

Teague Campbell’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Scholarship  

IN HONOR OF  

CHARLOTTE W. CLARK  

Teague Campbell’s Commitment to Diversity 
Teague Campbell strives to create an inclusive and diverse environment within the firm and in the community. Along with 
the firm’s Management Committees, our Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Committee is dedicated to seeking and retaining the 
best legal talent available who share in our commitment to diversity by fostering awareness, understanding and appreciation 
of people from all backgrounds. Our commitment to promoting an enriching and supportive environment allows Teague 
Campbell and its clients to thrive and succeed. 

The Teague Campbell Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Scholarship is proud to offer this scholarship in honor of Charlotte W. 
Clark.  Ms. Clark is an individual of excellence who exemplifies our firm’s mission.  

Charlotte W. Clark (January 23, 1950 ~ August 31, 2020) 
Charlotte W. Clark joined Teague Campbell on February 23, 2007, as the firm’s front desk receptionist.  Prior to working for 
Teague Campbell, Mrs. Clark was a dedicated public servant who worked with the Attorney General’s office. Firm members 
learned very quickly that Mrs. Clark was not only dedicated to her family and church, but her community as well. She and 
her husband, Wilbert Clark, were founders of the Juniper Level Baptist Church Missionary Food Bank where they dedicated 
many hours handing out food to the less fortunate in the community. Mrs. Clark, otherwise known as Mrs. Charlotte, gave so 
much of herself to others through various causes in our community. Mrs. Charlotte was an important part of the Teague 
Campbell family and inspired so many of us to strive for excellence. It is our hope that this year’s Diversity, Equity, and 
Inclusion Scholarship in honor of Mrs. Charlotte will encourage and carry on her generosity of spirit. 

Teague Campbell Scholarship 
Teague Campbell’s 2023 Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Scholarship in honor of Charlotte W. Clark will be awarded to two 
outstanding individuals who meet the following eligibility requirements: 

 1L, 2L or 3L students currently enrolled in an accredited North Carolina based law school;   
 Actively participates in diverse community initiatives; and 
 Applicant must be a U.S. citizen or hold permanent resident status. 

The Nomination Process 
Law School Nominations: Each North Carolina law school may nominate up to two law students. Each nomination should 
include a detailed explanation of the student’s excellence based on the criteria listed above. The nomination can be made via 
email to cparr@teaguecampbell.com.   

Self-Nominations: Students may also nominate themselves. These students must submit a resume and an essay not to exceed 
300 words explaining why they have chosen to enter the legal field. Materials should be emailed to 
cparr@teaguecampbell.com.   

Deadline to nominate: All nominations, law school and self-nominations, are due to Teague Campbell’s Human Resources 
Department no later than December 8, 2023.   

Award: Two scholarship winners will be announced no later than December 31, 2023.  First place will receive $2,000 and 
second place will receive $500.    


